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Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Nancy Sobier-Maier [nancy.sobier-maier@tu-berlin.de]
Sent:  Friday, October 24, 2008 3:35 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject /53 CIB Skin Notation Strategy

Paul Schulte, Ph.D., Director
Dear Sir,

I am looking through your draft document "Current
Intelligence Bulletin (CIB):

A Strategy for Assigning the New NIOSH Skin Notations for
Chemicals" and notice that you mention on page 15:

BgVV German Federal Institute for Health Protection of
Consumers and Veterinary Medicine

I would like to inform you that the name of the institute
was changed in Nov. 2002 to: :

Bundesinstituts fiir Risikobewertung, which is in English:
Federal Institute for Risk Assessment

Sincerely,
N Sobier-Maier

Nancy Sobier-Maier, MA

DFG Senate Commission for the Investigation
of Health Hazards of Chemical Compounds
in the Work Area

Technische Universitat Berlin

Sekr. TIB 4/3-1

Gustav-Meyer-Allee 25

D-13355 Berlin; Germany

Tel: 0049- 30-314-72509
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